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Norfolk, England The Coastguard issued a warning after a member of the public found an
unexploded WWII bomb on a Norfolk beach. An EOD team from Colchester was called to the scene
where a 100-meter cordon was put in place and a controlled explosion conducted.

Following the incident HM Coastguard warned in a social media post, "It's common to find all types
of objects after bad weather. Most are harmless, but unexploded ordnance can wash up on the shore
too. If you're unsure about an object, do not touch it/move it. Let the experts decide if it's safe. Move
to a safe spot and call #999Coastguard."



